
SPS/CIR/19/23-24                 Date : 11.05.2023 

 

SWARNPRASTHA PUBLIC SCHOOL, SONEPAT 

CLASSES / Nur – XII 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings of the day! 

We, at Swarnprastha Public School, have always believed that that the holistic development of the students is a 

cumulative effect of the influences exercised by the parents and teachers on their lives. Parent teacher 

interaction bridges the gap between the parents and mentors of the students while providing an opportunity to 

discuss the students’ progress while also shedding substantial light on their areas of improvement. 

This is to apprise you that we are conducting the first Parent Teacher Meeting of the academic session 2023-

24 on Saturday, 13.05.2023 between 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  

We therefore request you to visit the school in person for the same as per the time slot mentioned above. 

 

Warm Regards 

Team Swarnprastha 

 

 

 

 


